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To the Honorable Chairman and the members of the Committee. We submit these remarks on 
behalf of DRC. 
 
After further review of this law and contact with our member Sarah Vogel, we have found that 
this bill will strengthen the reporting process of this law and add stronger language to the 
shareholders by replacing the word “should” with must.  This bill would also broaden the 
language of all that are reporting in this law.   
 
Our organization will continue to be vigilant in guarding the anti corporate farming law.  
 
We recommend DO PASS. 
 
 
 
 


